
 

 

 

 

 

Public Education Grant (PEG) 

 

Q. What is the PEG program? 

 

A.  In 1995, the Texas Legislature created the Public Education Grant (PEG) program.  The 

PEG program permits parents whose children attend schools on the PEG list to request that their 

children transfer to schools in other districts.  A list of PEG-designated schools is provided to 

districts annually.  By February 1, districts must notify each parent of a student in the district 

assigned to attend a school on the PEG list.  Based on the February list, parents may request a 

transfer for the following school year.  (For example, the list provided to parents by February 1, 

2014 allows for transfer requests for the 2014-2015 school year.) 

 

Following is the methodology and explanation of how a school is identified as a PEG school. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

There are 892 campuses on the 2014-2015 PEG list. 

 

Other schools in our area are: 

Blooming Grove High School 

Kemp High School 

Royse City Anita Scott Elementary 

Royse City W R (Bill) Fort Elementary 

Terrell Dr. Bruce Wood Elementary 

Terrell Herman Furlough Jr Middle 

Terrell J W Long Elementary 

Terrell High School 

Wills Point Earnest O Woods Intermediate 

 

 


